
Acknowledpements

This study could not have been completed without the kind
co-operation of the clipping services of the Department of External Affairs.,
the Privy Council Office,'the Parliamentary Library and the Canadian Institute

of International Affairs. Mr. John Holmes and Mr. Gordon Hawkins of the CIIA

deserve special thanks for granting me permission to submit a questionnaire to
the CIIA delegates at their annual meeting in June, 1967.

Mr. Larry Pratt, now a graduate student in political science at
the University of Toronto, was an able research assistant, and Miss Joanne
Blair worked on the data-from the Canadian Institute of Public Opinion which

had been collected by Carleton University.

Mr. Norman Robertson, Director of the School of International

Affairs, Carleton University along with Mr. Peter Dobell and Mr. Gordon
ISmith of DL (1) Division, External Affairs, read the draft manuscript and

made many useful suggestions; but any errors andommissions are those of the

author.

While this research project has been conducted under the auspices

of the Department of External Affairs the findings and conclusions are those

of the author.


